
I am a motorcyclist and have operated a motorcycle in states other than Oregon which permit lane sharing. I have found that during 
heavy traffic conditions lane sharing is an efficient way for motorcyclists to leverage the extra space on our freeways and highways 
for the benefit of all who use them. There would need to be a public awareness campaign upon passage of such a bill to help drivers 
of cars and trucks to understand this new phenomenon and help them recognize when such lane-sharing could occur.


